
KING CITY TRACK AND FIELD INVITATIONAL

Hello Coach

We have some really good news here at King City High School. We
bave just finished a $1.3 million upgrade of our stadium including
an excellent blue Polyurethane track with 9 lanes. As you may know
the King City Invitational was one of the best run track meets in the
state with as many as 59 high schools and 1200 athletes attending.
But with the increase of all weather track the attendance became
smaller and smaller until we caJ]lceled it last year expecting only 10
schools to attend. Well, we're back and ready to go with out 71th

King City Invitational. Once again we will have the w~ll organi~ed

on schedule meet as we have had in the past and it will again fea,ure
the great coaches luncheon. We have added the Chagnons I
electronic finish line and scoring to the meet management and
expect to have a top-notch meet. We will also again have Dave
Daines around to help with the Ineet. Yon are invited.

. I

Also, if you want to see an excellent track and runways, give me a call.
I would be glad to talk to you about the company that put our tr~ck

in and give you a personal tour of the track. :
i

Hope to see you April 1st.• Please return the card as soon as you c~n
so I will have an idea as to how IDany schools are planning on
attending.

Thank you, Jim Stireman, Meet Director
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